
Butterfly Room December Newsletter

Hello Parents!
We had a great December in the Butterfly Room! 
We spent this month learning about the Christmas
Story. In Jesus Time we read the Christmas Story
from our Bible and acted it out with our Nativity and
with our dramatic play costumes. We also were hard
at work practicing for our Christmas Program! The
kids did an amazing job performing their songs and
were so proud to show off what they had learned. 
We learned the letters H, R and M and did so many
fun crafts, games, and science experiments. We had a
week of gingerbread hunts as we tracked down 5
sneaky gingerbread men hiding in our room everyday.
We learned about different types of Christmas trees
at our science center. We did a present shake and
guess game and a magnetic tree experiment and so
much more. Finally, we made Christmas string lights
with our fingerprints and worked hard on special
Christmas gifts for our parents! 
Thank you parents for your help this month! It was so
fun and jolly! Ms. Erin and I wish you and your families
a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Miss Tech
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